
Over the February Half Term 
each time you complete one 
of the boxes, colour it in! You 
have until 1st March to hand 
in your form to Mrs Hall and 
you will then receive a 
competition certificate soon 
after. If you send in a 
Photo/Video of the red box 
activities to the email below 
you will be entered into a 
Stockport wide Competition!


